GLENBROOK & DISTRICT HISTORICAL SOCIETY Inc.

Extracts from last  GENERAL MEETING from PRES. Doug
CORRESPONDENCE:   Received: i) Re Garlick Parade: Letter from Bill Evans, Copies of  wording of plaque, etc.  ii)  Heritage Council re Pointsman's Cottage Heritage listing. iii) "What's On," Penrith City Council. iv) NSW Govt. Budget 2014.  v) Quote for electronic equipment, vi) Quote for Monument restoration.
Sent:
i) Letters:  a)  'Thank you to P.Duncan, CEO RMS, and b) Bill.Evans. 
Business Arising:  i)  The quote for the work on the Garlick Parade monument   $750.00.  Explanation from Chairman: The Committee has recommended to Members that we accept this quote, but it will not in any way resemble the original, and get them to start as soon as possible. 
ii) Pointsman's Cottage: The repairs are an integral part of the Heritage listing and we have them listed by Elizabeth has prepared. K.Frappell:  We should write to Council with a cc to the Mayor and Ward 4 Councillors, and point out the things that are needing attention and could they take it up with Caltex?  We should display the Heritage Listing papers in the Museum.  We have a quote for supply of electronic equipment for the 
Society
   Garlic Pde sign with restored plaque & memorial 
                                   Aug 2014                            
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